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I am a life long Oregonian. I have lived on the eastern side of Oregon.  I have worked 

and raised my family here. We are considered middle class and we cannot sustain 

the taxes we pay. We work more hours and take home less money. This is not 

sustainable. I and my family are looking to relocate outside the state of Oregon. It is 

quite obvious this Democrat run state does not have the well being of ALL of it 

constituents in mind. We live in a beautiful state. If the Democrats continue down this 

path they will have no one left to pay these astronomical taxes! Get it together and do 

what is best for all of Oregon! 


